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"Fixing 110" does not go far enough to protect Oregonians and especially Portlanders 

from the crime, filth, and stranger danger of having unhinged drug addicts running 

amok on our streets and in our neighborhoods. Liberal/progressive democrats are 

moving center-right now toward candidates advocating for more law and order. To 

avoid a Republican takeover of the State, we progressives need to embrace law, 

order, and public safety.  

Thank you, 

Amy Caplan 

Portland 


